

CELEBRATING OVER 30 YEARS OF SERVICE TO OUR CLIENTS

ROBERT D. CIANDELLA LIZABETH M. MACDONALD JOHN J. RATIGAN DENISE A. POULOS ROBERT M. DEROSIER CHRISTOPHER L. BOLDT SHARON CUDDY SOMERS DOUGLAS M. MANSFIELD KATHERINE B. MILLER CHRISTOPHER T. HILSON HEIDI J. BARRETT-KITCHEN JUSTIN L. PASAY ERIC A. MAHER AMELIA G. SRETER AUSTIN M. MIKOLAITIES BRENDAN A. O'DONNELL

SENIOR COUNSEL
MICHAEL J. DONAHUE

RETIRED CHARLES F. TUCKER NICHOLAS R. AESCHLIMAN

May 13, 2019

Chris Sterndale, Chair Durham Zoning Board of Adjustment 8 Newmarket Road Durham, NH 03824

Re: Withdrawal of Application - Chris & Dawn Digiammarino 21 Winecellar Road

Dear Chairman Sterndale and Board Members:

Please be advised that my clients no longer wish to pursue the two variance requests that were due to be presented to this Board on May 14, 2019. Accordingly, please consider this a formal request to withdraw the variance applications from any further review.

If there are any further questions, do not hesitate to contact me.

Very truly yours,

Aherr Culdy Survey

Sharon Cuddy Somers

cc: Chris and Dawn DiGimmarino

S:\DF-DO\DiGiammarino, Dawn & Chris\ZBA\2019 05 13 withdrawal.docx

DONAHUE, TUCKER & CIANDELLA, PLLC
16 Acadia Lane, P.O. Box 630, Exeter, NH 03833-4924
111 Maplewood Avenue, Suite D, Portsmouth, NH 03801
Towle House, Unit 2, 164 NH Route 25, Meredith, NH 03253
83 Clinton Street, Concord, NH 03301